
REGULAR MEETING
HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION

TOWN OF WAYNESVILLE
OCTOBER 7, 2009

MOBILE TOUR OF SPREAD OUT

The Historic Preservation Commission held a regular meeting on Wednesday, October 7, 2009 to
tour the Spread Out historic district.  Members present were Chairman Nikki Owens, David Felmet
Jr., Sandra Owen, Bette Sprecher, and Peter Sterling.  Town Planner Paul Benson and consultant
Clay Griffith were also present.  Those absent included Shawn Leatherwood and Bob Kearney.  

The tour began at 2:10 p.m. and included a drive through the Spread Out historic district.  Currently
the district is on the state Study List for listing on the National Register of Historic Places.  Mr.
Griffith has been hired by the Town to prepare a nomination to place the district on the National
Register.  During the tour Mr. Felmet and Ms. Sprecher relayed information on past residents of the
district.  Mr. Griffith took notes to assist with his work on the nomination project. 

The tour concluded at 3:00 p.m. 

___________________________________ ______________________________
Paul Benson, Town Planner Nikki Owens, Chairman


